
WAC 315-30-010  Draw games—Authorized—Director's authority.  The 
commission hereby authorizes the director to operate draw games which 
meet the criteria set forth in this chapter. New draw games shall not 
be made available for sale without approval of the commission.

(1) The director may contract for the development and operation 
of draw games, and may operate said games subject to the approval of 
the commission.

(2) Before approving the final draw game specifications, the di-
rector shall provide the commission with a description of the propos-
al, and obtain approval of the proposed game concept by the commis-
sion.

(3) The director shall establish and approve the final draw game 
specifications, as executed in working papers or software requirement 
specifications, including the determination of winning tickets, after 
presentation and approval of any new draw game proposal to the commis-
sion for a vote of the commission.

(4) All draw game procedures and play criteria shall be made 
available to the public on the agency internet web site and upon re-
quest.

(5) Mega Millions draw game shall be conducted consistent with 
chapter 67.70 RCW and Title 315 WAC and pursuant to the requirements 
of the multistate agreement, Mega Millions official game rules, Mega 
Millions finance and operations procedures, and Mega Millions line 
drawing procedures in effect at the time of this rule amendment, all 
of which are incorporated by this rule. A copy of the multistate 
agreement, Mega Millions official game rules, Mega Millions finance 
and operations procedures, and Mega Millions line drawing procedures 
can be obtained from the Lottery Commission, P.O. Box 43000, Olympia, 
WA 98504-3000.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 67.70.040 (1), (3). WSR 13-24-071, § 
315-30-010, filed 11/27/13, effective 12/28/13; WSR 09-19-095, § 
315-30-010, filed 9/18/09, effective 10/19/09. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 67.70.040 and 67.70.040 (1), (3). WSR 07-11-037, § 315-30-010, 
filed 5/8/07, effective 6/8/07. Statutory Authority: RCW 67.70.040. 
WSR 84-01-005 (Order 44), § 315-30-010, filed 12/8/83.]
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